
 

 

 

If you have any queries about the contents of this newsletter then do not hesitate to contact us. 

Everything is possible for one who believes. Mark 9:23 
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Our op 

Dates for your diary 
Monday 1st July 

Art exhibition from 2.40pm.  
Please return form and money. 

Friday 5th July 

Summer Fair 1.05pm till 3.35pm 

Tuesday 9th July 
Year 2 School trip  

Friday 12th July 

School Disco 

Nursery, Reception and Year1 4-5pm 

Year 2 Leavers Disco 5.15-6.15pm 
Tuesday 16th July 

Year 2 Leaver’s service 11am St Nicholas 

Church followed by leaver’s BBQ lunch 

Friday 19th July 

End of term 

Wednesday 4th September 

School re-opens 

Tuesday 10th September 

Year 1 meeting 9am 

Thursday 12th September 

Year 2 meeting 9am 

Friday 20th September 

Reception meeting 2pm 

Friday 4th October 

Autumn Wreath making  

 
  

 

 

 

 
 

 

Current Weekly Attendance 
 

Pearl Class- 92.38% 

Ruby Class- 98.1%                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                     

Diamond Class- 87.31%  

Sapphire Class- 96.15% 

Emerald Class- 96.92% 

Topaz Class- 98.51% 

 

The Headteacher’s award this week has been 

awarded to: 

Reception: Harper and Musa 

                   Year 1: Elaine and Scarlett 

Year 2: Nancie and Diamond 

 Staff: Mrs Sari 

Well done! 

Thank you to everyone that attended Sports Day this 

week. Well done to blue team for being our overall 

winners. 

Summer Fair 

*Remember to purchase your ticket and raffle tickets. 

*Pre-order your child’s ceramic head shaped flower 

pot. 

*Bring any baked goods to school on the morning on 

Friday 5th July to be entered into the DCINA bake 

competition-there are prizes for the top 3 best 

decorated cakes.  

Attendance: well done to Ruby, Sapphire, Emerald 

and Topaz that got 94% and above attendance this 

week. This is the national average for attendance and 

is expected attendance for our school to achieve every 

week. 

Mrs Cole has been nominated and shortlisted for 

the DNEAT trust award 2024 for Courage. 

We wish her the best of luck for this. 
 

If you were at sports day yesterday you 

would have heard Mrs Cole share the news 

that Miss Baynton is retiring. We would like 

to thank Miss Baynton for all that she has 

done for our school, our pupils and their 

families over the last 29 years. She will be 

greatly missed. 

We will have a new teacher join us as a 

Reception teacher in September 2024- 

Mr Toby Scriven. 


